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Arlington Redevelopment Board

April 23, 2012

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall annex – 7:00 p.m.

PRESENT: Mike Cayer, Ted Fields, Bruce Fitzsimmons (Chairman), Andy West, Christine Scypinski,

STAFF: Carol Kowalski

Mr. Fitzsimmons opened the meeting at 7:05. BethAnn Friedman of the Symmes Neighborhood Advisory Committee

explained that the blast horn to warn of demolition cannot be heard. She reported that Jake Upton from Upton & Partners

was addressing it. She also said a meeting was scheduled with the Selectmen for an update.

Jake Upton explained that the conservation documents were being reviewed by the lenders, and that the Conservation

Commission would provide feedback.

The Board then discussed the Town Meeting warrant article presentations.

Document used: ARB Report to Town meeting.

Mr. West moved to adjourn at 7:55pm. Ms. Scypinski seconded and all voted in favor.

Respectfully submitted,

Carol Kowalski

Secretary ex officio

Minutes approved September 23, 2013.
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